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New Falls City council member appointed

(KLZA)--A vacancy has been filled on the Falls City, City Council.

The Council Monday evening approved Mayor Jerry Oliver's recommendation of
Mitch Merz to fill the vacant Third Ward Council seat.

Merz, general manager of Merz Farm Equipment in Falls City, will serve the
remainder of the term of John Vaughn.

Vaughn resigned from the Council in November.

Many Signals Communcations



